M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Bonnie Rickert, Chairperson



Board Members

FROM:
Mike Poiry

DATE:
September 6, 2018
RE:
BG-1 Application – Steeplechase 

This project consists of a new 650 student elementary school on a new site which was recently purchase.  The project consists of full site development and includes only work on school property.  There is some minor roadway work and minor utility work, as well as a full grading package and construction of a new elementary school.  The elementary school will have an interpolated program based on the Kentucky Department of Education’s model of program spaces and will be similar to the district’s model.  The overall arrangement and design is still very fluid and will most likely be an updated version of prior 600 student elementary school which the district has undertaken.

I recommend the board approve the BG-1 for a new elementary school, as presented.
